
NEWS RELEASE

For Immediate Release

FLU SHOTS AVAILABLE
AT ROANOKE AND WILDWOOD CLINICS.

            
 ROANOKE RAPIDS, NC. (September 8, 2011)—Halifax 
Regional will offer flu shots for patients of Roanoke and 
Wildwood Medical Clinics in September.
 The flu shots cost $20.  Most health plans, including Medicare and 
Medicaid, cover the costs.
 Flu shot clinics will be offered September 13 and 14 from 8:30 to 
11:30 a.m. at Roanoke Clinic, which is on the campus of Halifax 
Regional.  Patients may schedule an appointment or simply walk in the 
Clinic.
 At Wildwood, flu shot clinics are scheduled from 1 to 5 p.m. 
September 9 and all day September 12.  Patients may schedule an 
appointment or simply walk in to the Clinic, located at 2053 River Road 
in Henrico.
 Both Roanoke and Wildwood Clinics will be offering flu shots by 
appointment on other days.  Call Roanoke at 252 537-9176
or Wildwood at 252  537-9400 for details.

The Centers for Disease Control recommend that everyone six 
months of age and older get the flu vaccine.  

###
  

About Halifax Regional-

Halifax Regional Medical Center is licensed for 204 beds, including psychiatric and nursery.  A non-profit 
organization, Halifax Regional is fully accredited by the Joint Commission.  For more information, visit 
www.halifaxregional.org.

For more information, contact:  
Gail Wade
252 535-8111
gwade@halifaxrmc.org


